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The meeting took place in Barnahus in Warsaw. Participants were: directors of psychological and pedagogical counseling centers in Warsaw, representatives of City Hall’s Education Office and representatives of Empowering Children Foundation. 
Topics covered during the meeting concerned:
· evaluation and report of multi-insitutional cooperation up to now, 
· activities of psychological and pedagogical counseling centers in Warsaw aiming to prevent violence against children in the last year,
· activities of Empowering Children Foundation in the last year,
· presenting the Barnahus model,
· presenting standards of helping children who experienced violence.   
Participants also discussed possibilities and ways of further cooperation. 
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